
From: Thomas Alexander <alexandersoffice@bellsouth.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/4/2013 6:56:22 AM
Subject: Re: State of the State booklet - teacher's name

Thank you s much for your time last week with the folks from Oconee and for the booklets. Very
much appreciated and look to,see you this week...Thomas

On Jan 23, 2013, at 9:06 AM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

> Senator,
> Do you know Braden's teacher's name for his History class?
> Thank you,
> Katherine
>
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